
 

 

20th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our plastic unit we are studying a book called ‘One Plastic Bag’ which tells the 
true story of Isatou Ceesay and her mission to recycle waste/unwanted belongings into 
reusable items in The Gambia.  

One of the upcoming lessons asks for the children to bring in a large (preferably adult 
size) t-shirt that can be cut up.  

With that in mind, could you please send your child in with a t-shirt that you don’t mind 
being cut up by Tuesday 27th June.  

 

Many thanks 

Y3/4 team  

 

 

 


